
Hello,
Not only do I oppose this measure on behalf of my family and the times we spend on the river for fun, but ax a business owner that 
specializes in Marine Construction it could potentially hurt our customer base to the point of layoffs. COVID has already hurt us, but 
this could be the final straw. Please find better avenues or ideas that help educate people rather than punish the majority that do 
respect and serve the river.

Sincerely
Joe Ford


